
  EWPAC MEETING AGENDA

   WEDNESDAY MAY 12, 2021 | 6:45PM

PURPOSE To host our monthly Edgewood Elementary Parent Advisory Committee 
meeting

HOST Edgewood Elementary PAC Executive

LOCATION ZOOM Meeting link provided at www.edgewoodpac.ca

ATTENDEES 29 in attendance

6:45 PM CALL TO ORDER

6:47 PM

Principal’s Report (Shaun) 
• Edgewood Grey Wolves LOGO finalized 


- Started in November with over 1000+ ideas

- Features a Wolf pack in varying shades of blue to represent that 

diversity, everyone is different, no kid is the same

- PAC will also have a Edgewood logo

- Powerpoint attached to minutes


• Gym Scoreboard Fundraiser (Connor, Cole and Cameron)

- Grade 6 boys video presentation with PowerPoint (attached to 

minutes)

- Video presentation https://vimeo.com/548616079 

- Total cost of scoreboard $7231.70

- Total raised $4921.55


- Toonie toss for books $837.05

- Quarter War $4084.50 (winners got to throw water balloons)


- Invite the PAC to donate $3615.85 (half of cost) surplus will go 
towards new jerseys


- Menchies fundraiser May 29th will donate 15% of their total 
sales for the day


http://www.edgewoodpac.ca
https://vimeo.com/548616079


• Playground #2 Update

- Intermediate theme for this playground

- 2 companies submitted proposals

- Shaun sat down with a focus group of students (gr 4/5/6) 

presented with different drawings

- Discussed pro’s and con’s and what they liked

- Students liked the options that Habitat provided

- Students asked for a slide

- Budget $95k, district will cover $75k + PAC donations $20k

- Once design has been confirmed, building will begin over 

summer and completion by September 

- Questions?


- Swings? Schools tend to not place swings as it does not allow 
for maximum # of kids in the space given (park beside school 
will have swings)


- Ziplines also take a lot of space with only 1 child, also leads to 
potential injuries 


• Thank you video from teachers and staff https://vimeo.com/
548578468   

7:15 PM

President’s Report (Mike) 
• Completed work


- OCB campaign completed

- Draft budget for FY21/22 complete

- Next meeting in June AGM to vote in PAC exec + budget

- Gaming grant fund application submitted – Unsuccessful ☹ 

application looks 2 years back and school is not listed with 
students


- Thank you gifts delivered to Staff (GCs to local business to show 
them support)


- Launching Year End fundraising event June 11

- Fleetwood Ironworks Mark Cavessa has donated $10,000 to 

support our second playground

- $21,000 in corporate donations received this year

- 2nd playground support from community/families/corporate 

donations (20-25k donation) towards completing entire project 

• Ongoing work


- First AGM in June (last meeting of school year)

- Virtual Bingo EOY Event

- Grad 7 grad committee formed – begin planning for inaugural 

Edgewood grad class

- Hot Lunch program – Erin Hirai has began planning for next year

https://vimeo.com/548578468


7:21 PM 

Treasurer’s Report (Melissa)

• Revenue to date $29,474.14

• Expense to date $6,166.06

• Cash on Hand: $28,367.86

7:24 PM DPAC Representative Update (Elaine)

See attached document with info and updates from DPAC

7:25 PM GAGA BALL PIT UPDATE

• Mark Cavessa’s donation will be put towards 2nd playground 

7:27 PM

PAC SCOREBOARD CONTRIBUTION 
• $4,000 contribution to support fundraising efforts of Grade 6 team

• Latest quote around $7500

• Grade 6 will continue to fundraise for Jerseys

• PAC has been invited to donate $3615.85

VOTE PAC SCOREBOARD CONTRIBUTION ($4,000 FY20/21 
PASSED

7:30 PM

DISCUSS DRAFT FY21/22 BUDGET 
• Budget drafted with no in person fundraising opportunities

• Limited new spending, leaving our PAC in a well supported financial 

position

• Hot lunch program proposed with 2 lunches a month plus one 

additional hot dog day

• Budget draft was presented and will be reviewed/passed during 

AGM meeting in June

Q&A?
BUDGET OPEN FORUM - Additional ideas from Members

• Shaun requested to allocate funds to LST and Library

• Currently 539 students enrolled for next school year

7:37 PM

CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS FOR NEXT YEAR PAC EXECUTIVE 
• DEADLINE FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST - JUNE 2, 2021

• Please reach out to info@edgewoodpac.ca if you’d like to 

volunteer

mailto:info@edgewoodpac.ca


THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING!

7:39 PM

FUNDRAISING (Lucy and Kelsi) 
• OPEN CHEQUEBOOK - OCB total raised $3154.35. THANK YOU!

• Prize Draw (46 entries) Winners announced:

- 1st Prize Photoshoot with Lisa - Sara Fraser

- 2nd Prize Boston Pizza GC $50 - Carol Wang

- 3rd Prize Box of Ice cream delivery from Transcold (Melissa on 

PAC)- Cristy De Jaegher

• BINGO NIGHT ANNOUNCEMENT (JUNE 11, 2021)


- Bingo Night and 50/50 draw End of year Event June 11th 

- Prizes include: Roblox GC, Nintendo GC, the very first 

Edgewood Logo Custom sweater, Music lessons with Nuvo 
Music School, SKOAH power facial and more! 


- Other contest: best costume, best family costume, best Zoom 
background!


• Return it fundraiser is up and running (Organized by Kailey) (Return 
it Depot at any location) Use phone # for account 778.537.0206


• Dinner night out fundraisers:

- BLAZE PIZZA NIGHT OUT - MAY 13, 2021

- WHITE SPOT NIGHT OUT - MAY 27, 2021


• Splashes fundraiser $1 from every car wash will be donated for 
entire month of June! More info to come…

7:52 PM MEETING ADJOURNED  
NEXT MEETING (AGM) SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 9, 2021 @ 6:45PM



Treasurers Report
Edgewood PAC

May 2021



Revenue to Date:  $29,474.14

$79.23 / student



Expenses to Date:  $6,166.06

$16.58 / student



Cash on Hand:  $28,367.86



YE Proforma

ACCOUNTS  YE Forecast 

Income

Corporate Donations 11,200.00$     

Feeder Schools Donation 6,121.14$        

Fundraising Revenue - Dinner Night Out 1,800.00$        

Fundraising Revenue - Open Chequebook 3,154.35$        

Fundraising Revenue - Bingo (sub Splashes) 3,500.00$        

Fundraising Revenue - Laughing Yoga -$                  

Gaming Grant Funds 7,419.11$        

Interest 5.00$                

Outstanding funds recovery 585.80$           

Total Income 33,785.40$     

Per Student 90.82$              

Operating Expenses

Bank Fees 12.00$              

Earthquake Supplies 2,000.00$        

Gaming Grant Expenses 884.78$           

Library/IST/LST allocations 900.00$           

Membership Fees 375.84$           

Teacher Education 2,000.00$        

Staff Appreciateion Gifts 2,000.00$        

Licencing Fee's 30.00$              

Photocopy/Postage -$                  

Unrecoverable Fees 264.05$           

Bingo Fundraiser expenses 420.00$           

Scoreboard Contribution 4,000.00$        

Playground Contribution 11,000.00$     

Total Operating Expenses 23,886.67$     

Per Student 83.03$              

Net Profit 9,898.73$        

 Gaming Reserve 2,534.33$        

 remaining surplus 7,364.40$        

Gaming Grant funds $7,419.11

Outdoor Equip $884.78

Scoreboard $4,000.00

Remaining $2,534.33



Principal Report
May 12th PAC Meeting



Edgewood Grey Wolves



Edgewood Grey Wolves PAC Logos



Gym Scoreboard Fundraiser



Playground #2 - "Intermediate Themed"

Approximately $ 95,000

Asked for a slide to be 
incorporated

Summer build



Thank you from Edgewood Staff



DPAC Update May 12th

Events: 

Update from Superintendent Jordan Tinney May 11th. He discusses staff vaccination results, 
gargle test kits for schools, celebrating accomplishments and gearing up for the last month of 
the school year. Watch here https://vimeo.com/547993895 

Wednesday May 12th @ 7PM: Canada Learning Bond Project: $ for Education. Surrey DPAC is 
hosting an info session about the Canada Learning Bond (CLB) and British Columbia Training 
and Educations Savings Grant (BCTESG). 

May 13th: Surrey DPAC will be hosting a session with Suzanne Perreault that will include an 
opportunity to ask your questions and to connect with other parents. 
https://ca01web.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5Epd-CprT8qEtFz2kY8OZfTc5Nsi3wq_Wd7 

May 19th 7pm – 8:30pm Parenting 2.0 is a new and revolutionary approach to parenting. Based 
on the science of child development and their over 50 years combined experience, parenting 
educators Dr. Vanessa Lapointe, R. Psych., and Mr. David Loyst, MSc have developed this course 
to share what it takes to grow resilient children. Being a parent right now can feel like a lot. 
From a global pandemic, to rising numbers of children facing mental health challenges, and 
parents generally feeling overwhelmed with trying to figure it all out for their kids, Dr. Vanessa 
and David provide a reassuring, evidence-based, and experience-tested roadmap. Come join us 
for an interactive learning experience to understand the needs of your child, and to reflect on 
your parenting and the challenges you face. Leave with tools so that you can begin the journey 
to becoming the parent you’ve always wanted to be, and with that, growing your children in 
the best possible way. 
Register here https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/parenting-20-brought-to-you-by-the-wishing-star-
and-sd36-tickets-153364883495 

DPAC GM and AGM May 26 7-9pm. If you are interested in stepping up to be a Surrey DPAC 
exec, please nominate yourself here https://surreydpac.ca/about-district-36-parent-advisory-
council/dpac-board-nominations/ 
To find out what Surrey DPAC is all about, click here https://surreydpac.ca/about-district-36-
parent-advisory-council/ 

BCCPAC Parent Education Conference. We invite you to join us virtually for our annual parent 
education conference on Friday May 28 and Saturday May 29, 2021. Our theme and content 
focus over the two day event is "Empowerment through Knowledge and Sharing". We strongly 
believe parents/guardians become more empowered for themselves and their children through 
a better understanding of all that encompasses “schooling and parenting” (during and post-
pandemic) and by sharing what they learn and their experiences with their peers. Register 
here https://bccpac.bc.ca/index.php/conferences1/conference/register-conf 



G R A D E  6  G Y M  

S C O R E B O A R D  

F U N D R A I S E R

P R E S E N T E D  B Y  C O N N O R ,  C A M E R O N &  

C O L E  

( S U P P O R T E D  B Y  M S .  S T A N F O R T H )



W H O  A R E  W E  &  

W H AT  A R E  W E  D O I N G ?

Connor

Cole

Cameron

$7231.70



W H AT  H AV E  W E  

D O N E  S O  FA R ?

Organized two great fundraisers:

1) Toonie Toss for Books -- Raised $837.05

2) Quarter War – Raised $4084.50

Total raised = $4921.55



W H AT  D O  W E  N E E D  H E L P  W I T H ?

• Invite the PAC to pay half of the scoreboard total which is $7231.70 / 2 = $3615.85

• If PAC paid for half, that would leave $1305.70 of the money already collected from fundraising, 

to put towards our first sports jerseys in September with our new Grey Wolves logo

The Math: $7231.70 (scoreboard)

- $4921.55 (fundraised)

- $3615.85 (PAC donation) 

= Surplus of $1305.70



F U T U R E  F U N D R A I S I N G

• On May 29th Menchie's will donate 15% of their total sales for 

the day

• Encourage families to come to Menchie's with a photo 

scavenger hunt

• Families that participate and check in at Menchie's will receive 

an Edgewood school vinyl sticker and be entered into a draw 

for a gift certificate to Menchie's


